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Dear Parents/Carers, 9 June 2023

Key Stage 1 Hudnall Park Visit

Year 1 and Year 2 will be going to the Hudnall Park, Berkhamsted to support their learning
this year. The visit will take place on Tuesday 4 July 2023. Year 1 will be focusing on plant
investigations and Year 2 will be focusing on Geography on foot.

Children should wear school uniform and bring a suitable outdoor coat. Everyone will need
their school rucksack with their packed lunch inside AND a separate snack with a drink.

To keep everyone safe on the trip please DO NOT involve the following:
-Avocado

-Sesame

-Egg

- Nuts

- Fizzy drinks

- Sweets

- Chocolate

-No glass bottles

They also need a pair of indoor shoes for when they are inside. All items need to be in their
rucksack.

The cost for this visit is £19.92 per child.

As always, this amount will be a voluntary contribution but if we do not receive sufficient
support then the visit cannot take place. We would like all pupils to take part in this visit but if
you have any problems with this please contact Mrs Ellwood as soon as possible. If you hold
a Dacorum discount card or if you are eligible for Pupil Premium funding then the voluntary
contribution is reduced to £3.98.

We require consent and payment via Arbor by Friday 30 June. When you log into your
Arbor account, you will see a section called ‘activities.” Within that, there is a ‘trips’ option.
Click on ‘trips’ and it will take you to the page where you can consent and pay.

We expect to be back at school by 3:15pm but you will be informed if there is a delay due to
traffic conditions.

Kind regards,

Miss Dell
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